From: Lily Ramyar

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 8:51 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> **Subject:** Options to fill vacancy of the mayor

Dear members of council,

I would like to provide my choice for filling Mayor's seat. I have chosen **option 1** which is a by-election. By-election gives the residents an opportunity to participate in their city's future decision makings. I also would like to add that I don't have any objections to online voting.

Sincerely, Lily Ramyar

71 Drumern Crescent Richmond Hill, ON, L4C 5H9